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5 February 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

From time to time during the school year students will have the opportunity to watch 

movies for various reasons, including: 

• A part of reading and listening programs 

• Supporting classroom research 

• School wide PBL reward sessions 

• Wet weather breaks 

 

We would like to broaden the material we can use for these purposes. We assure that these 

movies will be screened and approved by the year level teachers before viewing it with the 

class ensuring that it contains age-appropriate material.  

If you do not wish for your child to be able to watch a PG rated film, please sign the opt out 

form below and this will be held on file while your child is enrolled at Duffy Primary School.  

 

Regards, 

Year 3-6 Teachers 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

OPT OUT OF VIEWING PG RATED FILMS 

 

I do not give permission for my child___________________________________ to view PG 

rated films while they attend Duffy Primary School. 

 

Signed: _________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 

 

Date:_______________________ 


